
Submitter: Patrick Speer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB2756 

Hall Blvd is a Orphan Highway desperately in need of a Parent. It is a safety hazard 

for all modes and users.  

 

It Lacks sufficient lighting, sidewalks or crosswalks for pedestrians. The bike lanes 

are a mess and full of debris and blind corners and is shared with pedestrians due to 

lack of sidewalk facilities. Wheelchair users are frequently having to navigate a mix of 

bike lane, sidewalk and in street movements to get to destinations near by.    

 

Drivers go faster then the posted speed of 30mph due to the lack of design change to 

slow them down, they continue to go the speed that "feels right" due to lack of Traffic 

calming.  

 

This area is primed to have walkable community it just needs the facilities. It needs a 

parent that cares about more then funneling cars. 


